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No.: R/Instt. Feliow/2015-IITK/123
Dated: June 09, 2016

Sub.: Award of “INSTITUTE FELLOW” for the year 2015 to Individuals for their
Outstanding Contribution to lIT Kanpur.

Dear Sir,

The Indian Institute of Technology Kanpur (IITK) was established by an Act of Parliament in 1961.
From a nucleus started from small initiatives, the Institute over the last few decades has developed
into an academic Institution, renowned the world over. The academic model, standards and
processes since institutionalized by the IIT Kanpur, have been nurtured and strengthened by a
number of eminent educationists and academicians. The process has been continuing throughout
since its formative years and the Institute is obliged for this to several individuals from within, as
well as outside, for their sustained contributions to the growth and betterment of this Institute.

There are several fields in which IIT Kanpur is reputed to have done pioneering work. Several such
initiatives and path breaking endeavors undertaken by the Institute have led to cultivation of a
conducive environment for interaction between industry and academia which has indeed benefited
both.

Keeping in regard the above, the Board of Governors of T Kanpur, in the year 2005 decided to
recognize such individuals, who have made outstanding contributions to the IT Kanpur by
conferring upon them the ‘Institute Fellow’ award. The individuals who are eligible for
consideration for the award of Institute Fellow would include not only the faculty members of IIT
Kanpur, but also its alumni, as well as other individuals from industry, or society in general, who
may have contributed to the IIT Kanpur in a noteworthy manner.

You are kindly requested to recommend up to three names with appropriate details and contact
address etc. for consideration by a Board sub-Committee, especially constituted for the purpose.

Your letter of recommendation may kindly be marked CONFIDENTIAL and sent to the undersigned
in a sealed cover by Monday, the 1 August 2016.

With warm regards.
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